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The cover page of the published budget is below.  The proposed 
published budget keeps the mill levy at approximately the same value 
(33.050), which in turn increases the tax request by approximately 
$246,362. The county’s estimated valuation increased this past year 
mainly due to the recovery of oil/gas increases.  Much like the other 
taxing entities, Barton receives approximately 95% of what is requested 
due to delinquent and unpaid taxes. The mill levy request is based on 
the valuation number provided by the County on June 10, 2021. 

 

 

Recommendation:  Approve the published budget as presented. 

 



 



 


